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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 19, 2003

TO: Honorable Rodney Ellis, Chair, Senate Committee on Government Organization 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB394 by Shapleigh (Relating to the Records Management Interagency Coordinating 
Council.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

This bill expands the membership of the Records Management Interagency Coordinating Council to 
include one faculty member of a public senior college or university and two executive branch state 
agency information resource managers.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller Of Public Accounts, 306 Library & Archives Commission

LBB Staff: JK, GO, MS, JF
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